
Hello Melvin 
 
Amy Caron and Lucas Cragg, who live at 1217 Selby, which is the corner of Selby and Griggs, fully support the Griggs 
plan, including traffic circles.  
 
We support the traffic circles because we believe they will calm traffic and greatly reduce the number of cars using 
Griggs. It's a good deal for anyone that lives on or near Griggs. We're very excited for work to begin. 
 
Thanks for your work, 
 
Amy Caron 

 


